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                                                        Success Through Learning 

What an interesting year it has been, full of challenges and new experiences. Thank you to 
the staff, students, parents and community for all their support in 2020. Have a great 
Christmas break and we look forward to a great year of learning and adventure in 2021. 
Students begin school on Friday 29th January. 
 
Bird Art Opening 
On Wednesday, the students have been invited to the opening of the Caragabal Bird 
Art. The students played a big role in researching and selecting the birds that are 
displayed on the artwork. A huge thank you to Melanie Cooper who has managed 
this initiative.  
 
 

Presentation Evening & Year 6 Farewell 
Our Presentation evening is on Tuesday 15th December starting at 6pm, at the Caragabal 
Community Hall. Each family has been invited to bring a maximum of 6 family members, not 
including students at the school. Also due to restrictions, families are asked to bring their own 
picnic dinner. Please RSVP today if you haven’t already. 
 
Our Year 6 Farewell is being held at the school on Wednesday 16th December starting at 2:15pm. 
Only parents of the Year 6 students will be able to attend. This is also class party day, students 
please bring a plate to share. Students are to wear school uniform and change after the Bird Art 
opening if they choose. 
 
 

Intensive Swimming Program 
Our Intensive swimming 
program is complete for 2020. 
Thank you to Kim Broomby 
and the Quandialla swimming 
pool. This program is very 
important to ensure the 
students have the skills to be 
safe around water.  It would 
be wonderful for the students 
to practice the skills in the 
holidays. 
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WK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
 

10 
14/12 15/12 

Proposed 
Presentation 

Evening 
 

16/12 
Year 6 Farewell 

 

Last Day of School 
for Students 

 

17/12 18/12 

Royal Hotel Caragabal 
  

Friday Nights 
Meat Tray Raffles  

(2 prizes to be won) 
 

All proceeds go to the hall 
Committee 

 

Joker Draw $1900 this Friday 
 

For further information please 
call 6347 5336 

LIGHTS & MAILBOX 
COMPETITION 

 

Anyone wanting to enter 
please call Donna on 6347 

5230, so we know who needs 
to be judged. 

 
Judging will take place on 

Friday 18th December. 
 

WINNERS will be notified. 
 

Due to Covid-19 
restrictions we will not 

be having our street 
party this year.  

 
     

 

CARAGABAL BIRD ART - 
OFFICIAL OPENING 

 
Members of the Caragabal community are 
invited to attend the official opening of the 
Caragabal Bird Art. The artwork aims to 

celebrate local birdlife and raise 
awareness of threatened species. It is the 
result of a collaborative project between 

Caragabal Public School, Caragabal 
Progress Group, Weddin Landcare, 
Central West Local Land Services, 

Eggpicnic and numerous individuals and 
local businesses. The students from 

Caragabal Public School were heavily 
involved in the project, researching and 

helping to choose the birds that feature on 
the artwork. 

 
Please join us to celebrate this inspiring 

and meaningful flock! 
 

When: Wednesday 16th November, 
9:30am 

Where: Wyalong Street, Caragabal (the 
shed near the railway line). If it is raining, 

we'll be at the hall. 
 

Numbers are strictly limited so RSVP is 
essential. Contact Melanie Cooper on 

0417 963 475. COVID-safe measures will 
be in place. 

 



  



  

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN ANY OF THESE WORKSHOPS, PLEASE CONTACT 
THE SCHOOL AND WE WILL SEND A REGISTRATION FORM HOME. 



WE THANK OUR SPONSORS FOR THEIR SUPPORT 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

MIDWESTERN HIGHWAY 
CARAGABAL  NSW  2810 

 
PHONE: 02 6347 5270 

 

 
 
YOUR INDEPENDENT SUPPLIERS OF 

 
 AG CHEM , ANIMAL HEALTH AND FARM MERCHANDISE 
 ON FARM AGRONOMY AND WHOLE FARM CONSULTING 
 FERTILIZER, BULK, BAG AND LIQUIDS 
 GRAIN MARKETING AND ADVISORY SERVICES 
 LIVESTOCK & PROPERTY MARKETING SPECIALISTS 
 ON FARM DELIVERY 

 

NOW OPEN IN 
CARAGABAL 

 

CONTACT: 
TOM DINHAM 

 
02 6347 5387 

OR 
0409 239 410 

 
www.deltaag.com.au 

 
 

      
NSW  Farmers Association 

Growing the Business of Farming. 
 

Member Service Centre:  1300 794 000 
Regional Service Manager:  

Jonathon Tuckfield 0409 493 695 
Chairman:  

Harvey Matthews 0417 425 567 
Secretary/Treasurer:    

Jan McLelland 6343 2162 
 

         

Royal Hotel 
Caragabal 

 
Mid-Western Highway 

CARAGABAL 
  

Contact 
Erin 6347 5336 

http://www.deltaag.com.au/

